Y4 Home Learning 8
Dear Year 4 parents, carers and children,
I hope you have been able to have a break and enjoy spending time with each other this week. Mrs Biggins has sent a message for you:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Year 4
I hope you are all well and enjoying this lovely weather and spending your half term doing lots of nice things with your family.
I’ve had a nice half term holiday, I’ve nearly finished my garden and had lots of dog walks on the beach. I secretly hoped I might have bumped into some familiar faces whilst on the beach but I haven’t yet 😀😀
We have a new addition to our house.....

Becca has a yellow budgie called Mango, we have all been trying to help it get used to its new home. Lots of treats seem to be helping him settle in. 😀😀

Enjoy your weekend and I will hopefully see you very soon.

Mrs Biggins

Maths work this week involves number sequences (counting forwards and backwards) in different sized steps.
English work consists of Spelling and SPaG tasks as usual as well as beginning a 2 week block of work that is focusing on newspaper recounts and reports. Next week, we will continue this work with children writing their own reports and so this week’s work is to familiarise children with the genre of writing by reading and looking at details of a range of different newspaper articles.
Science work this week is on food chains and webs. There is some scientific vocabulary for children to familiarise themselves with as well as tasks to create and label different food chains and webs using different criteria.
I will be in school working in the childcare hub on Monday and Tuesday next week so I apologise if I am unable to respond as quickly as usual to any emails in the first part of the week.
Best Wishes,
Miss Merritt
